
May 21, 2025 

     This Week with the Spartan Spinners   
 

It was great fun to dance again after a break.  We had a treat when Dean Kinion joined us to call rounds. 
 

The Spinners annual picnic was held at Lake Cooley Park and was lots of fun. We had 21total, members and 
guests. We had a treat when Bob Wiesner and Deb Kladivko took us for a ride on their pontoon boat!  
Food was ample and tasty. Conversation and table games were fun. 
 

Thursday, May 22  
Spinners lessons continue for just 2 more classes (May 22 and 29). Join the fun 7:00 - 9:30. 
 
 Monday, May 26 
Happy Memorial Day!  Enjoy the long weekend with family and friends as you honor the sacrifices made by 
our many veterans. 

 

Saturday, June 7  
Spinners Dance with Ice Cream Social & Bake Sale is coming up soon, on Saturday, June 7 at a different 
place than usual -- St. James UMC (where we have our lessons).  Round dancing will begin early (7:00-7:30) 
then square dancing (7:30-9:30).  Invite a friend, bring a topping to share, and bake some goodies to sell.  
 
 Nearby Clubs    
Peach Blossoms -   Friday, May 23 dance at Inman UMC, 7:30 pm 
 

Paws & Taws -         Friday, May 23 Memorial Day Dance at Senior Solutions, Joe Arnold calling.  
 

4 Plus -    Sunday, June 1 dance, 3-5 pm at Landmark Hall, Theresa Rutz calling.  
 

   Looking Ahead       
 

Would you like to improve your dancing skills? The Spinners would like to offer PLUS lessons in the 
summer, but we need at least 8 students and 4 angels to make it work. If interested, contact David Hall or Hal 
Jordan, or send an email to spartanspinners@gmail.com. 
 
 Thursday, May 29 
Board members come at 6:00 (one hour before final class) to set the agenda for June 8 Business Meeting.  
 

Sunday, June 8 
Next business meeting will be held on Sunday, June 8 at 4 pm at St. James UMC. 
Board members are required to attend.  All members are invited. Stay “in the know” by coming! 
 
 Wednesday, June 25 - Saturday, June 28 
National Square Dance Convention will the held in Shreveport, Louisiana this year.   
   
See You in the Squares! 

Jeannine Jordan, Secretary 
Spartan Spinners Square Dance Club  
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